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%, .' . ,/ March 3, 1992
..

Ms. Diane Tefft, Administrator
'
,

Radiological Health Bureau
Division of Public Health Services
Health and Welfare Building
6 Hazen Drive
Concord, NH 03301-6527

Dear Ms. Tefft:

On January 10, 1992 our Region 1 office forwarded to you a copy of the -

questionnaire from the last full review of the New Hampshire program and !

requested that the responses be updated to reflect current program status and

returned to us by February 14, 1992. This is necessary for the effective and

efficient conduct of the upcoming review of the New Hampshire Radiation
i

Control Program scheduled for March 9-13, 1992. As of this date, we have yet :

to receive your response. Please let us know as soon as possible the status

of your response and a date by which we can expect to receive it.

Sincerely
_

'9'

Carlton Kammerer, Director I

Office of State Programs

cc: P. Meehan, M.D.
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FAX INFORMATION

U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
OFFICE OF STATE PROGRAMS
MAIL STOP 3 D 23
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

STATE PROGRAMS FAX: (301) 504-3502
USNRC MAIN FAX: (301) 504-2260/1137/2259

:

NUMBER OF PAGES: 2 including this page
i

DATE: March 4,1992

|

TO: MS. DIANE TEFFT
FAX (603)-225-2325

FROM: CARLTON KAMMERER, DIRECTOR l

OFFICE OF STATE PROGRAMS

MESSAGE: LETTER TO MS. TEFFT DATED MARCH 3,1992
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